
Minutes of the CPBGVC meeting held Saturday, December 10, 2016 at 7:30 pm at the 

Microtel Inn and Suites in Anderson, SC.  Meeting called to order at 7:30 pm. 

 

In attendance: Mary Fluke, Paul and Carole Urban, Michael Edwards and Robert 

Sweeney, Bob and Ginny Morris,  Roger Mayer, Gary and Cindy Wood, Tony and 

Beverly Childs, Susan Egan, Randy Valenti, Roni Kaluza, Jill Fitzgerald 

Associate: Vickie Willmann 

Guests: Connie Peterson. 

 

Secretary’s report—Michael Edwards has been elected as Secretary. The minutes from 

the last meeting were not available.  There was discussion about the need to vote on new 

members.  Ginny Morris agreed to email new applicant information to members and the 

voting will take place at January’s meeting. 

 

Treasurer’s report (Ginny Morris) 

 Ginny reported that CPBGVC has been approved as a non-profit organization as 

of 1/1/2017. Funds will be transferred to new account. 

 Beverly Childs made a motion that the club reimburses Bob Morris for expenses 

associated with materials for the 2017 National Specialty trophies. Cindy Wood 

seconded the motion and the motion passed. 

 Roger Mayer brought 10 PBGV silhouette cut outs that the club will sell for $50. 

Ginny will issue a check to Roger for the cost of the cutouts.  

 

Paul Urban congratulated, and presented rosettes to, all qualifiers for the hunt test held 

earlier in the day at Tokeena Beagle Club in Seneca SC. 

 

Jill Fitzgerald displayed the Mary Fluke original quilt panel that Jill won at auction at a 

previous hunt test. 

 

Bob Morris presented a sample of the various 2017 National Specialty Trophies he 

created.  The members enjoyed his explanation of the different types of wood, the process 

he followed in creating these masterpieces and the branding of the trophies.  The 

members also expressed sincere appreciation for his time commitment on our behalf.  

Thanks, Bob! 

 

Roger Mayer made a motion to adjourn the meeting; Tony Childs seconded.  The motion 

passed. 


